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Every student is known, valued and cared for in our school 

Newsletter  

 Friendship & Learning                                      14 March 2023               Term 1 - Week 8

 
Dear families, 
 
Thank you so much to all the parents and 

grandparents who came and worked alongside our 

students last week to weed and mulch the garden 

beds ready for planting. The gardens are looking great 

and we hope to produce some yummy vegetables 

ready for our term 2 Kitchen Garden program.  

NAPLAN: NAPLAN testing for years 3 and 5 will take 

place in weeks 8 and 9. Please ensure your child is at 

school during these two weeks.  

Facebook The school has a new Facebook account. 
This is a great place to find out information about what 
is happening in the school or for any up-to-date 
information in regards to excursions. Please like our 
page. www.facebook.com/DunoonPS 

 

RAT tests and insect repellent: RAT tests and insect 

repellent will be sent home with students this week.                  

If you do not want any, please let the school know 

before Wednesday.  

Have a great week everyone.  

 
Amanda van den Berg 
Principal 

 
 

Voluntary Contributions: While 

this is a voluntary payment, the 

school uses this money to pur-

chase much needed teaching and 

learning resources to support 

each and every child’s learning 

progress. Items such as paint, 

technology and other important 

consumable items. We thank you 

for your understanding and sup-

port. Payments can be made 

online or in cash to the office.  



 

 



 

 

       Dunoon Shop Lunches 

Dunoon shop is offering lunches                         

Monday and Friday to the school.                                    

Please order and pay at the shop. 

Absences  

All NSW public schools use a digital roll 

marking system. Rolls are marked before 

9.30am each day.  

If you arrive late with your children or need 

to pick them up early for appointments, 

please sign them in and out at the office.  

If your child is absent from school, we 

require a  written or verbal explanation for 

legal reasons.  Attendance notes will be sent 

home fortnightly for any unexplained 

absences.                                                             

Thank you.                              

Congratulations 

Term 1   Week  6 & 7 

 Merit Awards       

K/1   Edie, Ela, Kaden Ali, Myles, Audrey       

1/2 Valley, Ethan, Luca, Lilly, Jasper, Tex       

3/4   Evie B, Lenny, Willow C, Willow M, 

Romy, Ryan 

5/6   Autumn, Jassy, Cooper, Maeve, 

Flynn, Quinn 

Student of the Week Awards   

K   Max, Dakota 

1/2   Max G , Frankie W 

3/4   Noah, Franklin S 

5/6  Kiri, Tom 

Gold Awards 

Lily T x2, Thalia, Romy 

Happy Birthday to                

Layla, Huey & Willow C 

Best wishes from all your 

friends at school 

 

P&C Election Day stall  

The P&C is running an lection Day Stall 

on  Saturday 25 March. 

We need help from parents with home 

baking and  running the stall on the day.  

Please add your name to the roster inside 
and return it to school if you are able to 
assist – Thank you!  



 

 

THANK YOU!! 

On behalf of the entire school community, I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank the outgoing 2022 P&C for all their support 

and fundraising efforts over the past 12 months. A special thank 

you to Michelle Gray and Trent Scanlan for the many years of 

service within the DPS P&C and for making our school a better 

place.  

Congratulations to the 2023 P&C elect.  

If you would like to join our P&C as a general member, please 

come along to our next meeting. We are always looking for new 

faces!  
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